
 

 

 

Dakota Fire Protection District 

Meeting postponed notice for April 21, 2020 7:00PM  

 

 

 

 

NOTICE: The regular meeting scheduled for August 17, 2020 at 7:00PM has been postponed.   

This meeting will be held on August 24, 2021 at 7:00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


